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From: Worley, Jay A. - Director, Environmental Programs
To: Holtom, Jonathan
Cc: Worley, Jay A. - Director, Environmental Programs
Subject: JEA Kennedy Title V Renewal
Date: Friday, August 10, 2012 4:05:15 PM
Attachments: 1999 AC Permit for Kennedy.pdf


Mr. Holtom, Per our discussion regarding Condition B.7. for Emission Unit No. 015, CT No. 7, of the
current Permit No. 0310047-016-AV, JEA requests, pursuant to Condition 18 of the attached Air
Construction Permit, to continue to elect an opacity limit of 10 percent when firing oil in lieu of the
PM emissions limit and testing requirements.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require any additional
information.
 
Thanks, Jay
-----------------------------------------------------------------
Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all 
written communications to or from State and Local Officials and 
employees are public records available to the public and media 
upon request. JEA does not differentiate between personal and 
business e-mails. E-mail sent on the JEA system will be 
considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if 
deemed confidential pursuant to State Law. Under Florida law, e-
mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-
mail address released in response to a public-records request, 
do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact JEA 
by phone or in writing.
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